
Welcome to Mrs. Kirsch’s Class
August 19th, 2024

So who is Mrs. Kirsch anyway?

I know there are several of you who already knowme; but for those I
haven’t met yet, let me tell you a bit about myself. I live in Holt with my
husband (Jim), daughter (Kennedy), dog (Autumn) and cat (Bluebelle).
Although Kennedy is at MSU now, so technically we are empty nesters - just
us and the pets at home.
I have both my Graduate and Undergraduate Degrees fromMichigan State

- so needless to say I bleed green! When I’m not at work, I enjoy spending
time with family and friends. Whether it’s going to sporting events, relaxing
at the beach or pool with a good book, traveling or just being together! I try
to start each day with a long walk and love reading in my spare time.
I’m very excited to begin my 24th year of teaching at Riley! One of the

things I have enjoyed most while teaching in this community is building
relationships with my students and their families. I look forward to meeting
each of you and working with your child throughout this year! It’s going to
be a spectacular year!

Communication is very important to me, I will email updates and reminders as needed
throughout the year. Please email me any time with questions or concerns, I do my best
to respond to emails the same day I receive them.

My email address is:
kirscha@sjredwings.org

**OPEN HOUSE IS WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 21ST@ 5:00, HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!!!!




